
Gary Kustra Celebrates 20 Years with the Durham Fire Department 

Congratulations to Captain Gary Kustra on completing 20 years of service with the Town of 
Durham.  Gary was appointed to the position of firefighter on November 15, 2004, and  
promoted to the rank of captain in November 2010.    

Gary coordinates the fire department’s hose and appliance annual inspection and testing 
program.  Earlier this year, he played a key role in coordinating the donation and outfitting of the 
department’s Utility Task Vehicle.   

During a recent fire department recognition program, firefighters took a moment to thank Gary  
for his highly regarded mentoring skills, which have benefited those who have worked with Gary 
during his many years of dedicated service with Durham Fire Department. 

Congratulations, Gary! 


